277 Blacksprings Road
Mudgee NSW 2850

7/09/15

RE: Clearance Letter - Lot 110 DP1029542 Blacksprings Road

Dear I

On behalf of the Mudgee LALC | would like to thank you for the opportunity to conduct the recent
assessment of your property at Lot 110 DP1029542 Blacksprings Road (Lots 1, 2, 4).

Mudgee LALC Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Officer Mr Larry Foley has advised us of the outcomes of
the assessment conducted on the 20/08/15.

Prior to the on ground assessment a desktop assessment was conducted which included a review of
the AHIMS database. There were Aboriginal sites recorded in the region however none were
identified as being potentially impacted by your development.

Whilst no Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Materials were identified we would recommend that a
monitor be present during the initial removal of top soils to identify any potential Aboriginal Cultural
Heritage Materials that may be unearthed.

Due to the lack of visibility no Aboriginal Heritage materials were identified during the assessment
and as such we have no objection to the proposed development commencing.

If you have any queries regarding this assessment or require any further assistance please do not
hesitate to contact our office.

Yours Sincerely,

Tony Lonsdale
A/G CEO
Mudgee LALC

Mudgee Local Aboriginal Land Council
PO Box 1098, Mudgee NSW 2850
Ph: 0263723511 Fax: 0263723522
Email: mudgeelalc@bigpond.com
ABN: 54 927 738 589
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